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Carver Elementary School
Principal Reception
Thursday, August 24t
5:00 p.m.

Carver Cafetorium

Principal Notes

Greetings, Carver Families!

| am looking forward to a wonderful start of
the 2017 - 2018 Academic School Year!
Carver, is yet again, a “Met Standard” campus,
and we are excited to continue this tradition.

Our goal is to continue to provide quality
instruction and to build partnerships with the
community and families. Be on the lookout for
our monthly newsletters with upcoming
events.

Carver Elementary School
On the Prowl for Excellence
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Thursday, August 24th ¢ 5:30 p.m.

Carver Cafetorium
Meet teacher and drop off school supplies
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August 28t

Doors open at 7:15 a.m.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures have
changed. Please check your mail for the new
procedures or view them on our campus
website at
http://www.greenvilleisd.com/Domain/13
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Your principal,
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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
OF NORTHEAST TEXAS
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GREAT FUTURES START HERE.
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